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NOTICE OF INTENTION TO HOLD A MEETING OR 
PART OF A MEETING IN PRIVATE SESSION 

 
DECISION NOTICE 

 
 

1. Meeting 
        Council Cabinet – 17 October 2012 
 
 
2. Matter to be Considered in Private 
        Acquisition of the former Magistrates Court, Derwent Street, Derby 
 
 
3. Reasons for Proposing to Consider the Matter in Private Session 
        The acquisition of this building is currently subject to active negotiations around 

the proposed terms, including price.  Disclosure of the Council’s position on 
these matters would potentially prejudice the Council’s negotiation positions. 

 
 
If you wish to make representations about why you consider the matter should be 
considered in public you should send them to committee@derby.gov.uk by Monday 
8 October at the latest. 
 
 
 

 
 
Stuart Leslie 
Director of Legal & Democratic Services 
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